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We hope you have had a lovely Easter holiday. The children have all settled back into school routines really well. Our
new topic is called, The Ugly Bug Ball. The children have been busy watering our plants and looking for bugs in the out-

side area. The children enjoyed an ‘Attention Autism’ session about the dandelion life-cycle and then we went looking for
dandelions and hadfun blowing their seeds.

Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team.







